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Operation Quantity refers to Kent Police’s response to security and the threat posed to Police and their premises.
When arriving and departing Kent Police College, visitors are required to stop and wait after passing through security gates to ensure that they are closed before driving off.

All visitors to Kent Police College are required to wear visible ID on lanyards whilst on site. Police Officers and Staff are required to challenge those not wearing ID on police premises. Visitors will be presented with temporary ID upon arrival.
This following information provides you with an overview of the facilities available at Kent Police College if this does not contain all the information you need then please do not hesitate to contact DS Sophie Keeling
Facilities for guests with a disability:
Please let us know in advance if there is anything we can do to improve the learning environment for you.  Should there be any reason why your attendance on the course might pose a Health and Safety risk for you please let us know. 

Arriving at the site:
Please park your car in one of the bays in the main car park. Please report to reception who will be give you a car pass.  This pass must be displayed clearly in your vehicle. 

Parking bays are available outside reception for students and guests with disabilities

Restaurant:

Kent Police do have a restaurant, which provides an excellent range of cold and hot food, which you can purchase.  
Security:
Kent Police College provide security staff on duty 24 hours a day to ensure your safety.  Please keep personal items such as bags, briefcases etc with you at all times whilst on site.  Personal belongings remain your responsibility.  You are advised to lock valuables and items of police property, such as personal protective equipment, out of sight in vehicles, locked in the boot.

The current security state will be displayed in the main corridor leading to the restaurant.

Visitors and Kent Police employees not in uniform are required to wear identification.  Kent Police employees must challenge individuals not displaying identification and to report suspicious incidents to reception.

Smoking:
Kent Police College operates a no smoking policy in or around the buildings.  The smoking area is a shelter situated on the pedestrian route to the driver-training block.

Facilities:

A Quiet Room is provided for use containing appropriate religious books, mats, signage, and washing facilities.  The room is located in Bedroom 3 in the hostel block.  Reception or your course trainers will arrange a pass for you to access the hostel block.

Kent Police Service Standard:
All staff returning to Kent Police College are reminded of the standards of professional behaviour and discipline that need to be adhered to at all times. The code of ethics provides clear guidance on the attitude and behaviours expected of all Police staff both on and off duty.

In order to comply with all policies any breaches of these standards will be challenged.
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